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Friday 15th March 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I would like to thank everyone who supported World Book Day last week and Red Nose Day today. The 
children looked fabulous dressed as their favourite book characters and they have really enjoyed their red 
day today. 
 
Diary Dates 
Monday 18th March - Oak to visit the Library 
Thursday 28th March – Easter Celebration Day and Easter Competitions  
Thursday 28th March – The Academy closes for the Easter break 
Monday 15th April – The Academy re-opens for the Summer term 
Monday 22nd April - Beech to visit the Library 

 
W/C Monday 13th May – Year 6 SATs Week 

Monday 13th May GPS and Spelling 

Tuesday 14th May Reading 

Wednesday 15th May  Maths paper 1 and 2 

Thursday 16th May Maths paper 3 
 

 
Easter Competitions 
On Thursday 28th March, the final day of this term, we will be holding an Easter Celebration Day. Children 
will be taking part in Easter themed activities and we are also encouraging all children to enter our 
competitions and try to win an Easter egg. There will be two competitions per class; an Easter Bonnet 
competition and a decorate an egg competition. Children will need to make their entries at home and bring 
them into school on Wednesday 27th March or Thursday 28th March. Prizes will be presented on the last 
day. 
 
Disabled Parking 
In our parent car park, we provide disabled parking. I would like to remind everyone that this is for the use 
of parents and carers who hold a Blue Badge and are able to display this when bringing and collecting their 
child from the Academy. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  
 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend and I look forward to seeing the children on Monday. 
 

Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 
 
 
 
 

 


